
                       
                       
                       
     
                         
                     
                     
                     

                          
                     

                 
                  

 
   

 
     
     

 
 

 
 

 
 
           

 

neighbourhood plans 

13 December 2017 14:46 
From:
 
Sent:
 
To: neighbourhood plans
 

We both fully support the inclusion of the designation of Hookhills green area 
and play park as a local Greenspace as proposed by the Paignton Neighbourhood 
Plan and do not support the objections previously raised by the council and 
Torbay Development Agency, 
These areas are both essential for the local people, and have always been used 
without vandalism and with appreciation, indeed they meet our needs, children 
playing together safely away from traffic, and a pleasant green space and 
footpaths for walks, especially for people with limited mobility, some of whom 
gently exercise their wee dogs and safely dispose of the animal’s excrement. 
As long‐standing residents of Hookhills, we have never been aware of any 
problems arising in the vicinity aforementioned and strongly recommend that 
the proposal by Paignton Neighbourhood Plan is respected. 

Yours sincerely, 

John C. Henderson 
Phyllis L. Henderson 
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